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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
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is safe.

Dear Commissioner

I write to object to the proposed changes to the boundaries of the Division of
Warringah.

The communities of Killarney Heights, Forestville and Frenchs Forest should remain
part of the greater community of the Division of Warringah. 

I grew up in Warringah, am a registered voter and my parents have resided in
Warringah for over 25 years. On mine and their behalf, I respectfully request that the
current boundaries should remain unchanged. 

The current boundaries are logical geographically and the close proximity to
the Manly Central Business District and the Warringah Mall Shopping area, are good
economic and social reasons for us to remain part of Warringah. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards

Allanah KJELLGREN
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